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Permanent Representative of Viet Nam

At the Review of the 3rd cycle UPR Report of Slovakia
(Monday, 28 January 2019)
Mr. President,

Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of Slovakia and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 
Viet Nam takes note of the legislative and administrative measures that Slovakia has taken to better promote and protect human rights. However, there is still room for improvement. 
Following are Viet Nam’s recommendations: 

1. Adopt effective measures to combat hate speech, and ensure that all incidents of hate speech were investigated and prosecuted;
2. Promote the integration of migrants into Slovak society through, among others, State-funded Slovak language classes and the recognition of diplomas obtained abroad;
3. Continue efforts to improve gender equality in the country.

Viet Nam wishes Slovakia a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President./.
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